Hello all!

Sorry for lateness of the mintues! Anyways, on with the actual news!

First of all, elections were held last meeting! And we have...

Laura Cui as Publicity Coordinator
Murdoch Casserly as Outreach Coordinator
Kaytee Duskin as Resource Coordinator
Emma Harlowe as First Year Assistant


Next up is the retreat! We've managed to reserve the Outing Club Cabin for the weekend of 
November 2nd-4th. Please let us know if you would like to help with the planning of this 
event! As of now, we don't think the cabin has running water or electricity, but as Rae 
said, "if it's cold, it gives us an excuse to cuddle under blankets and spoon."

Free2Be is also trying to set up a hosting of the new LGBT children's show "Dottie's 
Magic Pocket." We would invite LGBT families from the community, cook dinner, and let the 
parents go out while we watched the kids (we would probably do crafts, and so on). Let us 
know if you're interested in helping out with this event!

Murdoch is trying to get a group of people together to go see a screening of a new 
documentary, "For the Bible Tells Me So" hosted by the Human Rights Campaign. The nearest 
shwing is about 3 1/2 hours away in New York, but Murdoch can drive if people are 
interested. If so, please email him at mmcasser@uvm.edu, and put something in the subject 
like so that he knows what the email is about. Thanks!

Tonight is the LGBTQA Open Mic Night! It's from 9-11pm in the Fireplace Lounge in L/L. 
It's going to be great, so come see it!

OUTRight VT is the Queer Youth (22 and under) organization for the state. They are 
currently looking for volunteers to do outreach and education (panels at schools, etc.) 
and also to help run the organization. You can also train to be a facilitator, and hang 
out with queer youth at Outright. Also coming up is a dance on Oct. 27th (the same day as 
TIC)!

COming up on the 12th, the Program Board will be hosting a Drag Party in the 4th Floor of 
the Davis Center from 10-2. There will be fun prizes, so make sure to stop by the big 
ballroom on the 12th!

Also coming up is the VOICES panel on the 16th, where people from the LGBTQA community 
talk about their experiences and identities.

TIC, the Translating Identity COnference, is fast approaching on the 27th. Art is still 
needed for the TIC art show, so if you have any work celebrating gender identity (any 
gender identity, not necessarily trans identity), please contact Davin Sokup 
(dsokup@uvm.edu).

The Diversity and Equity Unit is looking for a new name for the Unity Lounge on the 3rd 
floor in the Davis Center. Submit your ideas! The Diversity and Equity Unit represents 
the Women's Center, ALANA, Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity,  and LGBTQA Services! 
There should be a grand opening of the Lounge in the beginning of November, so make sure 
to stop by and check it out!

National Coming Out Week, also known as NCOW, will be arriving shortly (next week)! There 
will be a Speak Out on Wednesday, the 10th, outside the library from 11-2. It's a chance 
for everyone to get up and speak out. The Provost might be coming to give a talk as well. 
Later that evening, Gregory Douglas will be performing at Brennan's in the Davis Center. 
The t-shirt reception starts at 6:30, and the show should start around 7. Art work is 
still needed for the NCOW Art show, so please email Rae (rrosenbe@uvm.edu) if you have 
any submissions!

Last meeting, Dot also came to talk to everyone about the new t-shirts for this year.  
She expressed apologies for not including the student voice in the making of the t-shirts 
over the summer, and explained the reasoning for the new shirts. The term ally was seen 
as being more inclusive, as it applies not only to heterosexual allies, but can also 
refer to allies within the community (lesbian allies of the transgender community, for 
example). In this sense, being an ally is an action, not just an identity. This also 
gives us a chance to celebrate allies, so can oftentimes be an ignored part of our 
community. Any comments about the shirts can be emailed to Dot at dbrauer@uvm.edu.

Also, if you participated in the survey for the medical student, please return the 
surveys to the Free2Be office in the SGA club space in the Davis Center so that we can 
return them!


We have two new groups meeting on campus! Family Time, a group for 
transgender/genderfluid students is meeting on Tuesdays at 7:30 in the Allen House. Also, 
a group for bisexual/pansexual identities is meeting on Wednesdays at 7:00 in the ALlen 
House Meditation Room.

The Jazz Brunch is this Sunday, Oct. 7th, from noon-2. There's free food, and you can 
bring guests! Make sure to RSVP to delonne.guillory@uvm.edu by Friday!

Soul Food Social will be hosted by BSU (Black Student Union) this Saturday, the 6th, from 
6-9pm in the Davis Center. Stop by for some incredible free food!


Everyone have a good weekend!
Sarah Mangan
Secretary of Free2Be, UVM's Student Organization

